
 

 

Memorandum of Understanding 

Between 

The City of Los Angeles and the Tokyo Metropolitan Government 

 

The Tokyo Metropolitan Government and the City of Los Angeles, as host cities for the 

2020 and 2028 Olympic and Paralympic Games, respectively, have agreed to cooperate 

and engage in exchanges in the following areas of mutual interest, in order to develop 

the relationship between the two cities in a creative and practical manner that will 

benefit their residents.  

 

(1) Olympic and Paralympic Games 

(2) Sustainability 

(3) Resilience 

(4) Ports and harbors 

 

Both cities designate the International Affairs Division, Office of the Governor for 

Policy Planning, Tokyo Metropolitan Government, and the Mayor’s Office for 

International Affairs of the City of Los Angeles, as the departments responsible for the 

steady promotion of exchange and cooperation in these agreed areas.   

 

The two cities shall regularly visit each other and hold discussions to further deepen 

their friendly and cooperative relationship.  

 

The two cities may also exchange relevant staff members. 

  

This Memorandum has been made in duplicate in English and Japanese, both equally 

authentic. Both cities shall hold one copy of each text.  

 

Signed in Tokyo on July 25, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Governor of Tokyo 

Yuriko Koike       

Mayor of Los Angeles 

Eric Garcetti 

 


